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This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers 
Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you 
received this email in error please forward to the appropriate party and 
contact Krista Gotto (krista.gotto@meritain.com) at the Metro East Service 
Office of Meritain Health to update the contact information. 
 
Dear Participating Employer Group ~ 
 
Attached is the Summer Newsletter outlining the upcoming premium 
increases and benefit enhancements beginning September 1, 2013. As always, 
we request that you deliver the newsletter to each of your employees to keep 
them informed of upcoming changes within the Egyptian Trust. 
 
Benefit enhancements and Wellness Initiatives are outlined in this newsletter. 
It’s important that each member is aware of the programs available to them 
and how they can reduce their calendar year deductible in 2014 (for those 
enrolled in Plan A, B, or C, formerly Platinum, Gold, and Silver, respectively) or 
increase the reimbursement percentage (for those enrolled in the High 
Deductible Health Plan, formerly the Bronze Plan). This can be achieved by 
participating in the Wellness Initiative outlined in the newsletter. In addition, a 
free on-line tool is available through the Healthcare Blue Book program where 
members can search for lower cost providers whereby they may reduce their 
out of pocket expense when using a “green zone” provider. And much 
more…. 
 
We have also attached a “flyer” that you may print and post wherever you feel 
necessary to advise your members of the availability of this very important 

Summer Newsletter. 

 

On behalf of all of the consulting vendors, we look forward to visiting with you 
at the upcoming 13th Annual Bookkeeper/Administration meetings and wish 
each of you a safe and happy Summer. 
 
Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Relations 
Meritain Health 
 
1109 Hartman Lane, Suite 202 
Shiloh, IL 62221 
 
Toll Free: 866-588-2431, opt. 9, ext. 6104 
Fax: 888-525-2799 

 

karen.giles@meritain.com 
 

 


